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11th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

BOOK FAIR IN SCHOOL (22ND-25TH FEBRUARY 2022) 

 

We are very pleased to inform you that we are holding a pop-up Book Fair, before and after school, in 

the hall.  Travelling Books (Scholastic) will supply a range of books including picture books, early readers, 

books for reluctant readers and fiction and non-fiction books for more fluent readers. 

 

We are inviting you to come and browse the selection of books with your child.  Purchases can be made 

on the day – payment by cash only, please.  As a school, we earn commission on the total sales made 

which we can use to buy further books for use in school.  The more books we sell, the more books we can 

buy for school! 

 

To ease the organisation of the Book Fair, it will be open at different times for different classes.  If 

you have more than one child, you may visit together. 

 

 8.30am – 8.45am 3.15pm – 3.30pm 

Tuesday 22nd February Year 6 Year 2 

Wednesday 23rd February Year 5 Year 1 

Thursday 24th February Year 4 Reception 

Friday 25th February Year 3 Pre-School (from 3pm) 

 

We hope you enjoy visiting the Book Fair.  If you have any questions beforehand, please contact the 

School Office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
 


